PROJECT "MEETING OF THE WORLDS"
IN THE YEAR OF 2017. AND 2018.

Start of the project "Meeting of the Worlds" in the school year 2017/2018 enabled to
pupils of elementary education in the Republic of Serbia to learn about astronomy and
related sciences through integrative, researching and project activity. The project was
formed by a team of coordinators from five primary schools from Kragujevac School
Administration District on my initiative. Due to great interest in the first year of work, the
project has been enabled to continue the work every next school year from new
perspective.

Each new approach has initiated the inclusion of an increasing number of participants,
both in the horizontal and in the vertical educational system. Topics from the project
"World Space Week" are the beginning of creative approach among the participants of the
project "Meeting of the Worlds". An integrative approach enables an increasing
connection of interests of all participants. The "Meeting of the Worlds" project allows
everyone to develop themselves at their own. It is possible to work with all specific groups
and with different intellectual levels. Current information is available by usage of
informational technologies and it is possible to track historical discoveries in the field of
astronomy at a given moment.
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